
WE ARE RESTOCKING THE CLOSET FOR THE
NEIGHBORHOOD RESIlIence PROJECT!  STUFFED

ANIMALS ARE GIVEN TO CHILDREN BY THE
NEIGHBORHOOD RESILIENCE GROUP TO

CHILDREN OF ALL AGES TO PROVIDE COMFORT
DURING DIFFICULT AND OR TRAUMATIC  TIMES. 

-------------------------------
LEAVE YOUR DONATED STUFFED ANIMAL IN THE

BOX IN THE SOCIAL HALL! 
-------------------------------

FOR DETAILS OR  questions 
CALL Cathy 412-720-1727

 STUFFED ANIMALS! 

 Philoptochos AND SUNDAY SCHOOL 
 are collecting

help pROVIDE
COMFORT TO A CHILD
IN NEED by DONATing 

 a cute and soft
stuffed animal 


